
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
                         

 
 

 

January 21, 2022 

 

 

 

Mr. Danny Adkins  

Superintendent 

Woodford County Public Schools 
330 Pisgah Pike 

Versailles, Kentucky  40383 

 

Re: Letter of Recommendation 

Woodford County High School Emergency Repairs  

Versailles, Kentucky 

BG 22-158 

RTA 2133 

 

Upon receipt of bids received on January 20, 2022 for the above referenced project, we find no reason not 

to recommend that a construction contract be awarded to the apparent low bidder, Haire Construction in 

the amount of $310,000.   

 

Upon selection of the contractor, the Board should make a motion to award a construction contract to 

Haire Construction pending approval by the Kentucky Department of Education.  The Board should also 

approve a revised BG1 form which reflects the final construction total.   

 

We have attached a copy of the Bid Tabulation Form for your review.  If you have any questions or 

concerns, please don’t hesitate to contact us.  

 

Sincerely, 

 
 

 

Sarah Lamere, AIA 

Principal 

 

/sjl 

 

Enclosures 

 

c: Michael Hughes 

 Mary Lynne Lange   
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